
From: Gaertner, Kurt (EEA) 
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 4:01 PM 
To: hdavis@somervillema.gov <hdavis@somervillema.gov> 
Subject: Planning Grant 

Good Afternoon: 

With apologies for the significant delay, attached please find a contract for the land use planning grant 
project you proposed.  In short, this contract accepts the activities as submitted; the only difference is that 
the budget has been adjusted to reflect the considerable passage of time between the intended and actual 
start date.  Hopefully, the adjusted budget is acceptable, and the other aspects of the contract are 
accurate.  If so, please return a signed version of the contract (electronic is fine), along with a signed 
contractor authorized signature form (also attached).  Once the contract is signed by the Executive Office, 
which will be very quick once the contract is returned to us, work can begin. Invoicing, which will be covered 
in a subsequent email, is very straightforward.  If something is amiss, please contact me 
at kurt.gaertner@mass.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Kurt Gaertner, Asst. Secretary for Environmental Policy 

Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy & Environmental Affairs 

100 Cambridge St, 9th Floor 

Boston, MA 02114 

Phone: 857-338-5935 
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